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PRESS RELEASE

Release date: 8th April 2016
Kentish Stour Countryside Partnership volunteers spend the day in Little Burton park removing all kinds of litter from the woodland areas around the lake.  Bikes, balls and bags full of all kinds of stuff!  Passers-by were very supportive; one lady even gave us all muffins - yum!
KSCP are keen to improve this fantastic green space, including its lake and river frontage and are hoping to raise funds and community interest in a restoration project to enhance and improve this wonderful area that combines so many habitats and spaces for the public to enjoy. Anyone interested in supporting the project would be welcome to contact KSCP by email: kentishstour@kent.gov.uk

Diane Comley, leader for the Ashford KSCP volunteers, explained the site’s importance: ‘Well-managed nature reserves in urban areas provide much-needed habitat for wildlife and space for people to experience nature close to their homes. Ashford Borough Council support KSCP in our work to make Little Burton and the Ashford Green Corridor as a whole, a wonderful resource for everyone to enjoy.  Arguably one Ashford’s finest resources!  
The Kentish Stour Countryside Partnership is a not-for-profit organisation which carries out projects to improve rural and urban green spaces for wildlife and for people.

Ends

Attachments – 1 picture
Mobile Contact: 07740 185223    
The KSCP are one of nine countryside management partnerships in Kent playing a vital role in the conservation and enhancement of the Kent countryside and coast. www.kentcountryside.org.uk
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